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Online Dispute Resolution 2004-01-01 in a world governed by speed the
internet plays a growing role in many of today s innovations and the
resolution of disputes using electronic means of communication may soon
be part of everyday legal practice this book offers a survey of the
current state of play in online dispute resolution from the methods and
information technology currently in use to the range of regulatory
solutions proposed by shareholders taking their analysis a step further
the authors also address this new field s most pressing issues including
possible amendments of existing legislation treaties and arbitration and
other adr rules online dispute resolution challenges for contemporary
justice is an in depth study of online dispute resolution today
discussing among other topics the different methods of odr fields of use
ways to bring parties to online dispute resolution validity and effects
of clauses entered into online and providing for online mediation or
arbitration issues surrounding electronic communications and evidence in
arbitration and enforcement of online dispute resolution outcomes both
through court proceedings and built in enforcement mechanisms this book
also covers issues related to security and e commerce in general as a
special feature it contains a section on existing online dispute
resolution providers complete with interviews and statistics online
dispute resolution challenges for contemporary justice is a significant
resource for legal counsel to arbitral institutions odr and adr service
providers governments and governmental and non governmental
organizations as well as to those with a more academic interest this
book will provide a greater understanding of online dispute resolution
to persons in the fields of arbitration and adr e commerce intellectual
property civil procedure international law international trade and
commerce and information technology
Costs and Quality of Online Dispute Resolution 2012 of the odr movement
and review of the relevant literature marta poblet definitions of online
dispute resolution simon thomson avrom sherr odr and trans border
disputes przemysław pecherzewski piotr rodziewicz eu regulation on odr
an introduction and some thoughts graham ross normative and positive
developments in the field of online dispute resolution the european
union level bilyana gyaurova wegertseder what dispute resolution tasks
to support with odr and how to support them jelle van veenen measuring
the costs of odr martin gramatikov quality of odr procedures laura
klaming dimension of the quality of the outcome of dispute resolution
processes martin gramatikov robert porter
Online Dispute Resolution 2001-05-23 an essential tool for dispute
resolution professionals as well as for anyone considering using dispute
resolution in their lives and work online dispute resolution explains
the many diverse and unique applications of doing conflict resolution
online the expert authors examine the tremendous growth of online
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dispute resolution including its use by ebay and other e commerce
companies and reveal the enormous possibilities to come along with the
many employment opportunities for practitioners in the field they show
how the online environment will affect the role of those who are
concerned with dispute resolution just as it has brought changes to
those who practice law sell stocks or run for office for those who see
the value of technology as a critical building block in the future of
dispute resolution online dispute resolution will be an indispensable
resource
Online Dispute Resolution 2015-11-30 br online dispute resolution br br
practical examples of alternative dispute resolution in the us and eu a
handbook for best practice today br br and tomorrow br br a promise
unfulfilled and what to do about it complaint handling now br br marc
grainer scott broetzmann david beinhacker and br br richard grainer br
br online dispute resolution designing systems for effective dispute
settlement a us practitioner perspective br br jo demars br br online
dispute resolution for business embedding online dispute resolution in
the civil justice system br br pablo cortes br br consumer trust and
business benefits with odr br br immaculada barral viñals br br where
law technology theory and practice overlap enforcement mechanisms and
system design br br riika koulu br br the experience of combining
traditional face to face dispute resolution mediation with an online
dispute resolution tool br br benefits and challenges br amy koltz br br
online dispute resolution decision making a netneutrals practitioner s
view br br katherine g newcomer br br one man s view of one country adr
odr and the future of complaint management in the uk br br adrian lawes
br
Online Dispute Resolution For Business 2003-02-03 in this original and
highly useful resource colin rule a pioneer in the field of online
dispute resolution odr shows how odr can be used to resolve conflicts
which inevitably arise both online and offline in business and commerce
based on exclusive research and up to date best practices online dispute
resolution for business presents expert advice on how odr can save time
and money offering timely suggestions and proven approaches for
resolving business related conflicts online
Online Dispute Resolution Theory Practhb 2021-06-29 this book is
intended to provide an in depth analysis and overview of not only the
past and present but also the future of online dispute resolution it
serves as a guide to scholars and practitioners having an interest in
the interplay between dispute resolution icts and ai applications the
second edition updates information about odr around the world extends
and bring up to date odr approaches to facilitation mediation
arbitration and ecommerce and adds important information about new
technologies like blockchain and artificial intelligence
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Online Dispute Resolution 2008-09-30 the most up to date technology and
regulation of online dispute resolution odr are examined in this
essential reference for lawyers practitioners legislators and students
it introduces the different forms of odr and enables the reader to
understand and cope with the challenges of e commerce
Dispute Resolution 2022-10-27 the purchase of this ebook edition does
not entitle you to receive access to the connected ebook on
casebookconnect you will need to purchase a new print book to get access
to the full experience including lifetime access to the online ebook
with highlight annotation and search capabilities plus an outline tool
and other helpful resources dispute resolution negotiation mediation
arbitration and other processes seventh edition provides overviews
critical examinations and analyses of the application of adr s three
main processes for settling legal disputes without litigation
negotiation mediation and arbitration and issues raised as these
processes are combined modified and applied this casebook challenges
students to develop new processes and applications and provides them
tools to master the legal issues facing lawyers who utilize the major
dispute resolution processes this book also assists students in building
the skills a modern lawyer needs to represent clients in these critical
processes new to the seventh edition new materials and exercises on
legislative negotiation and causes and suggestions for remedying
congressional gridlock in negotiating legislative solutions to national
problems first treatment of this issue in any law school negotiation
dispute resolution teaching book negotiation simulations in which
students play the roles of members of congress and state legislators
additional treatment of developing online dispute resolution processes
expansion of dispute systems design materials to include community
disputes new materials designed to help students understand the
mediation privilege including a debate about the policy choices implicit
in it and more depth on both the uniform mediation act and the
california mediation privilege experiences addition of multiple new
supreme court arbitration cases including american express company v
italian colors restaurant oxford health plans llc v sutter and epic
systems inc v lewis addressing the continuing viability of the
vindication of rights doctrine in arbitration judicial review of an
arbitrator s decision to order a class action arbitration and whether
the nlra should be interpreted to preclude employers from using class
action waivers in agreements with their employees additional discussion
of 2018 19 supreme court arbitration cases including new prime inc v
oliveira and lamps plus inc v varela consideration of the metoo movement
and its impact on arbitration agreements and confidentiality in dispute
resolution processes discussion of state and federal legislation
addressing the use of arbitration for sexual harassment claims including
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federal legislation like the end forced arbitration of sexual harassment
act bill substantial reorganization of the chapters on mediation
arbitration and their variants so that when students arrive at the new
chapter 8 representing a client in adr formerly representing a client in
mediation the student is capable as the modern lawyer should be of
representing a client in all adr processes the new emphasis is on facing
the future in addition to learning about adr responses to existing
matters the student is challenged to put that learning to use in
applying current adr procedures to newly developing issues and in
developing new processes when existing ones do not meet the client s
needs professors and students will benefit from thorough systematic
coverage moving from overviews to critical analysis application
evaluation and practice a distinguished and experienced author team a
direct and accessible writing style a wealth of simulations both classic
and new and questions throughout simulations allow students to evaluate
prepare for and practice the various dispute resolution techniques
strong coverage of mediation
Digital Family Justice 2019-12-12 the editors earlier book delivering
family justice in the 21st century 2016 described a period of turbulence
in family justice arising from financial austerity governments across
the world have sought to reduce public spending on private quarrels by
promoting mediation adr and by beginning to look at digital justice odr
as alternatives to courts and lawyers but this book describes how
mediation has failed to take the place of courts and lawyers even where
public funding for legal help has been removed instead odr has developed
rapidly led by the dutch rechtwijzer the authors question the speed of
this development and stress the need for careful evaluation of how far
these services can meet the needs of divorcing families in this book
experts from canada australia turkey spain germany france poland
scotland and england and wales explore how adr has fallen behind and how
we have learned from the rise and fall of odr in the rechtwijzer about
what digital justice can and cannot achieve managing procedure and
process yes dispute resolution not yet the authors end by raising
broader questions about the role of a family justice system is it
dispute resolution or dispute prevention management and above all legal
protection of the vulnerable
Getting to :-) 2011 the potential of online communication to reduce the
costs of dispute resolution has long been recognized apart from cost
reduction online applications may also improve the quality of dispute
resolution online communication can be limiting when offline processes
are copied into an online environment however by designing processes
specifically for the medium innovations are possible that are not
available in offline dispute resolution in this book the limitations and
benefits of using online communication for dispute resolution processes



il mondo di zoe scarpette rosa

2023-05-05 6/18 il mondo di zoe
scarpette rosa

are investigated the book also explores the potential of online
communication to support a specific dispute resolution process the focus
is on tools to support integrative negotiation which is a common method
for negotiating disputes used widely in legal practice and embedded in
the formal system of many countries in the form of court annexed
mediation the process is usually described in general terms in this
research the process is broken down into 14 concrete tasks additionally
several chapters describe how online applications may support users in
dealing with communication issues miscommunication distrust and strong
emotions in uncovering interests and in developing creative outcomes
examples from three applications demonstrate how these methods are being
used in practice
Online Dispute Resolution 2021 online dispute resolution theory and
practice is intended to provide an in depth analysis and overview of not
only the past and present but also the future of online dispute
resolution it serves as a guide to scholars and practitioners having an
interest in the interplay between dispute resolution icts and ai
applications the book employs international comparative empirical and
interdisciplinary approaches to a myriad of legal and technical issues
across the odr spectrum odr is a field that lies at the intersection of
dispute resolution and technology and our challenge has been to examine
the many different areas that are being touched by these elements of
modern life this second edition updates information about odr around the
world extends and brings up to date odr approaches to facilitation
mediation arbitration and ecommerce and adds important information about
new technologies like blockchain and artificial intelligence online
dispute resolution theory and practice is a must read text by scholars
practitioners academics and researchers in the dispute resolution and
information technology field bron flaptekst uitgeversinformatie
A Practical Approach to Alternative Dispute Resolution 2014 this text
will appeal to law students and practitioners looking for a book that
deals with the full range of adr processes it covers the core topics on
the dispute resolution module for the bptc its practical focus
highlights the key processes and procedures for each topic
CyberJustice 2005 with no uniform laws or court systems in the global
marketplace of the online world e businesses and their customers are
looking for dispute resolutions options that reflect the speed and
convenience of the this interactive text provides a concise and easy to
understand overview of the cutting edge topic of online dispute
resolutions odr that can be used as a supplement to a wide range of
courses
Online Family Dispute Resolution 2021-01-12 this book brings together
the expertise of two authors involved in initiating the development of
online family dispute resolution ofdr while also examining the unique
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australian system the family arena generally comprises property or child
related disputes arising between parents whether married or not and
whether the parties have lived together or not a special feature of
australia s ofdr system is that it deals with children s issues rather
than focusing on property distribution the book first discusses how
technological innovations have transformed dispute resolution services
to families it explores the need for ofdr and how such systems can
potentially be implemented in turn the coverage shifts to screening
tools used prior to a family dispute resolution session to ensure that
online systems are appropriate for the case under dispute and the people
involved readers will then learn about the necessary training required
for administrators practitioners and clients alike for ofdr to be
successful in addition the book offers a comprehensive evaluation of the
system and reflects on the lessons learned to date in closing it
suggests ways in which ofdr could be further developed and applied to
family disputes around the world
The Handbook of Dispute Resolution 2012-06-28 this volume is an
essential cutting edge reference for all practitioners students and
teachers in the field of dispute resolution each chapter was written
specifically for this collection and has never before been published the
contributors drawn from a wide range of academic disciplines contains
many of the most prominent names in dispute resolution today including
frank e a sander carrie menkel meadow bruce patton lawrence susskind
ethan katsh deborah kolb and max bazerman the handbook of dispute
resolution contains the most current thinking about dispute resolution
it synthesizes more than thirty years of research into cogent
practitioner focused chapters that assume no previous background in the
field at the same time the book offers path breaking research and theory
that will interest those who have been immersed in the study or practice
of dispute resolution for years the handbook also offers insights on how
to understand disputants it explores how personality factors emotions
concerns about identity relationship dynamics and perceptions contribute
to the escalation of disputes the volume also explains some of the
lessons available from viewing disputes through the lens of gender and
cultural differences
Le online dispute resolution (ODR) 2016 improving access to justice has
been an ongoing process and on demand justice should be a natural part
of our increasingly on demand society what can we do for example when
facebook blocks our account we re harassed on twitter discover that our
credit report contains errors or receive a negative review on airbnb how
do we effectively resolve these and other such issues digital justice
introduces the reader to new technological tools to resolve and prevent
disputes bringing dispute resolution to cyberspace where those who would
never look to a court for assistance can find help for instance via a
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smartphone the authors focus particular attention on five areas that
have seen great innovation as well as large volumes of disputes
ecommerce healthcare social media labor and the courts as conflicts
escalate with the increase in innovation the authors emphasize the need
for new dispute resolution processes and new ways to avoid disputes
something that has been ignored by those seeking to improve access to
justice in the past
Digital Justice 2017-03-09 a pdf version of this book is available for
free in open access via tandfebooks com as well as the oapen library
platform oapen org it has been made available under a creative commons
attribution non commercial no derivatives 3 0 license and is part of the
oapen uk research project e commerce offers immense challenges to
traditional dispute resolution methods as it entails parties often
located in different parts of the world making contracts with each other
at the click of a mouse the use of traditional litigation for disputes
arising in this forum is often inconvenient impractical time consuming
and expensive due to the low value of the transactions and the physical
distance between the parties thus modern legal systems face a crucial
choice either to adopt traditional dispute resolution methods that have
served the legal systems well for hundreds of years or to find new
methods which are better suited to a world not anchored in territorial
borders online dispute resolution odr originally an off shoot of
alternative dispute resolution adr takes advantage of the speed and
convenience of the internet becoming the best and often the only option
for enhancing consumer redress and strengthening their trust in e
commerce this book provides an in depth account of the potential of odr
for european consumers offering a comprehensive and up to date analysis
of the development of odr it considers the current expansion of odr and
evaluates the challenges posed in its growth the book proposes the
creation of legal standards to close the gap between the potential of
odr services and their actual use arguing that odr if it is to realise
its full potential in the resolution of e commerce disputes and in the
enforcement of consumer rights must be grounded firmly on a european
regulatory model
Online Dispute Resolution 2001-10-15 online dispute resolution new
challenges is a book that concerns a very current subject with practical
repercussions the use of the internet in dispute settlement mechanisms
including arbitration court litigation and mediation the book is divided
into three chapters covering the following subjects due process
guarantees and online dispute resolution online trial hearings in
particular evidence and confidentiality privacy and security all essays
are written by well known arbitrators academics lawyers and judges each
essay seeks to provide the perspective of a different group of
stakeholders in respect of the areas in which online dispute resolution
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is currently resorted to the editors of the book are professors at the
law school of the university of lisbon whose fields of research include
among other topics international arbitration litigation and mediation
Online Dispute Resolution for Consumers in the European Union 2010-09-13
the purchase of this ebook edition does not entitle you to receive
access to the connected ebook on casebookconnect you will need to
purchase a new print book to get access to the full experience including
lifetime access to the online ebook with highlight annotation and search
capabilities plus an outline tool and other helpful resources resolving
disputes theory practice and law fourth edition covers negotiation
mediation arbitration and hybrid approaches preparing law students to
represent clients in all types of alternative dispute resolution the
text is practical while grounded in theory drawing on the authors
decades of experience as teachers practicing neutrals and adr trainers
this casebook provides vivid examples from actual cases literature and
current media it also offers diverse readings by leading authors along
with comprehensive video based resources and attention to prominent
developments in the field the text integrates coverage of law ethics and
practice as well as interesting notes thoughtful problems and
provocative questions new to the fourth edition fresh new material and
perspectives benefiting from two new coauthors more problems techniques
resources and video based examples of effective representation in
mediation integrated access to videos allowing students to view
professionals applying techniques discussed in the book as they read
streamlined presentation concise excerpts and summaries that allow
shorter reading assignments greater coverage of online dispute
resolution odr and dispute systems design dsd two of the most important
new directions in the field increased focus on gender metoo culture
social activism historical inequities anti racism and other crucial
issues affecting dispute resolution today discussion of how dispute
resolution is changing with new technological advances social trends and
hybrid processes expanded arbitration section with attention to adhesion
contracts recent cases and legislation access to arbitration games
exercises and streaming interviews with top arbitration experts an in
depth chapter on mixing adr modes and hybrid processes professors and
student will benefit from organization and readings designed to be used
as part of an active experiential class without sacrificing the deep
knowledge expected in a law school course informal writing style
interesting examples practical advice and thought provoking questions
all written specifically for law students who will soon represent
clients in resolving disputes practice based approach that helps
students apply the concepts and better identify the value in the content
exercises and problems that facilitate classroom discussion
Online Dispute Resolution 2022-06-30 the newest phenomenon in the field
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of online dispute resolution odr is the emergence of online courts
holding great promise for end users of the justice system online courts
can expand access to remedies improve efficiency and lead to greater
fairness and even cost savings nonetheless there is a danger that the
rush to digitization will compromise due process or the need for careful
re design of judicial procedures this book focusing on ethical issues
and key implementation topics is the first to provide a comprehensive
template for how online courts should be designed the author is well
known for his contributions to the development of the odr movement in
this book he describes and analyzes features of online courts such as
the following how to use technologies such as predictive analytics and
artificial intelligence ai for judicial tasks how to approach the
potential for international standardization how to plan for cooperation
rather than competition with private odr platforms and how to avoid the
mistakes of the earliest online courts throughout the author stresses
the need for developing open odr standards schemes and specifications
for open source software with its detailed first hand information about
which online courts have succeeded and why and its authoritative
predictions regarding future trends this book will serve as the go to
information and education source for judges and administrators as well
as for lawyers public officials and platform designers worldwide
Resolving Disputes 2021-09-14 this book provides a state of the art
overview and assessment of the status quo and future of the online
dispute resolution odr field international comparative and
interdisciplinary approaches have been utilized written by leading odr
scholars the first part of the book includes an in depth assessment of
odr its applications and its future in a comparative and analytical
context the second section offers a regional oriented approach where the
prospects challenges and success of odr and its applications in the
north america latin america africa australia europe and asia are mapped
and fully addressed the book is a must read text by scholars
practitioners academics and researchers in the dispute resolution and
information technology field
Designing Online Courts 2019-11-01 this book helps lawyers practitioners
legislators and students understand and cope with the challenges of e
commerce and to learn about the most up to date technology and
regulation of online dispute resolution odr it introduces different
forms of online dispute resolution against the background of alternative
dispute resolution adr developments in the off line environment
crucially it examines the current technology and legal status of odr in
the eu us asia and australia and discusses the relations between the
various parties in dispute resolutions especially the fifth party for
the provider of the technology it further analyses the four most
successful examples such as michigan cybercourt wipo udrp ebay
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squaretrade and aaa cybersettle finally a proposal for resolving e
contract disputes via odr is provided and a code of conduct recommended
in order to regulate the electronic commerce market
Online Dispute Resolution 2012 this book discusses how technological
innovations have affected the resolution of disputes arising from
electronic commerce in the european union uk and china online dispute
resolution odr is a form of alternative dispute resolution in which
information technology is used to establish a process that is more
effective and conducive to resolving the specific types of dispute for
which it was created this book focuses on out of court odr and the
resolution of disputes in the field of electronic commerce it explores
the potential of odr in this specific e commerce context and
investigates whether the current use of odr is in line with the
principles of access to justice and procedural fairness moreover it
examines the major concerns surrounding the development of odr e g the
extent to which electronic adr agreements are recognized by national
courts in cross border e commerce transactions how procedural justice is
ensured in odr proceedings and whether odr outcomes can be effectively
enforced to this end the book assesses the current and potential role of
odr in resolving e commerce disputes identifies the legal framework for
and legal barriers to the development of odr and makes recommendations
as to the direction in which practice and the current legal framework
should evolve in closing the book draws on the latest legislation in the
field of e commerce law and dispute resolution in order to make
recommendations for future odr design such as the eu platform to
business regulation on promoting fairness and transparency for business
users of online intermediation services 2019 and the united nations
convention on international settlement agreements resulting from
mediation 2018 which provide the legal basis for odr s future
development
Online Dispute Resolution 2008-09-30 mobile phones are the most
ubiquitous communications technology in the world besides transforming
the way in which we communicate they can also be used as a powerful tool
for conflict prevention and management this book presents innovative
uses of mobile technologies in the areas of early warning disaster and
humanitarian relief governance citizens participation etc and cuts
across different regions the book brings together experts and
practitioners from different fields mobile technologies information
systems computer sciences online dispute resolution law etc to reflect
on present experiences and to explore new areas for research on conflict
management and online dispute resolution odr it also reflects on the
transition from present odr to future mobile dispute resolution and
discusses key privacy issues the book is addressed to anyone involved in
conflict prevention and dispute management aiming to learn how mobile
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technologies can play a disruptive role in the way we deal with conflict
Online Resolution of E-commerce Disputes 2020-10-03 demonstrates the
enormous impact that the use of technology is having and will continue
to have on arbitration
Online Alternative Dispute Resolution 2008 innovative initiatives for
online arbitration are needed to aid in resolving cross border
commercial and consumer disputes in the eu uk us and china this book
provides a comparative study of online dispute resolution odr systems
and a model of best practices taking into consideration the features and
characteristics of various practical experiences examples of odr
services and technological development for odr systems and platforms the
book begins with a theoretical approach looking into the challenges in
the use of online arbitration in commercial transactions and analysing
the potential adoption of technology assisted arbitration e g basic odr
systems and intelligent advanced odr systems in resolving certain types
of international commercial and consumer disputes it then investigates
the legal obstacles to adopting odr by examining the compatibility of
technology with current legislation and regulatory development finally
it suggests appropriate legal and technological measures to promote the
recognition of odr in particular online arbitration for cross border
commercial and consumer disputes by exploring both the theoretical
framework and the practical considerations of online arbitration this
book will be a vital reference for lawyers policy makers government
officials industry professionals and academics who are involved with
online arbitration
Mobile Technologies for Conflict Management 2011-06-22 globalization has
been a great stimulation in the process of integration of economies and
societies of different countries across the globe it has been a great
tool for breaking economic barrier and envisioning world as a market for
trade in the modern techniques of dispute resolution of commercial
conflicts emphasis has drifted from litigation to arbitration the
concept of online dispute resolution e courts is essential part of
digital india electronic filing already in use in a number of courts is
a topic of discussion in many jurisdictions we are on the road to the
virtual courtroom unless we take an intentional early exit elsewhere our
final destination is clear the virtual courtroom is unlikely to replace
our traditional courts and tribunals buildings in the near future but
even those traditional places of law and judgment will see increasing
amounts of virtual evidence and adjudication online dispute resolution
is clearly moving into the mainstream both around the world and in india
this book is about the collection of internationally published research
papers on online dispute resolution odr virtual courts online
arbitration e justice e cheque video conferencing information technology
etc while doing my phd research on odr this book is useful for law
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students law professionals and odr researchers and practitioners i hope
that the law scholars researchers and law professionals would receive
these research papers helpful
Arbitration in the Digital Age 2018-01-25 for over twenty five years
author mary greenwood has worked in careers that required expert
negotiation after becoming a professional union negotiator she began to
notice a specific set of rules people use to settle disputes greenwood
compiles many of these rules in how to negotiate like a pro 41 rules for
resolving disputes an easy to understand guide to negotiating any type
of situation among these rules you will find the following focus on the
goal and resist being distracted by emotions request ground rules avoid
negotiating against yourself do your research know when to walk away
greenwood lists each rule and subsequently offers a concise explanation
on how and when to use it in your negotiations she explains the
emotional frame of mind you need for negotiations and reveals the
preparations strategies and tactics required to close the deal telephone
and on line negotiations are also discussed whether you re involved in a
professional dispute with another business associate your boss or even
an online seller how to negotiate like a pro will put you ahead of the
game
Online Arbitration 2017-08-14 the field of consumer online dispute
resolution is going through important developments throughout europe new
odr providers are entering the field and a growing number of adr bodies
are relying on digital technologies to resolve consumer complaints also
consumers are increasingly resorting to online platforms to achieve
redress odr has the potential to increase consumers access to redress by
taking the procedure online at the same time the quality of codr
procedures remains a challenge for instance transparency is difficult to
achieve especially when algorithmic software is used and a fair
procedure cannot always be safeguarded in text based online procedures
the fundamental right of access to justice not only underscores the
right to access a dispute resolution body to emulate an enjoyment of
substantive rights but also the right to a procedure that complies with
fairness standards this book explores what procedural standards must be
in place to secure consumers access to fair odr procedures in europe by
way of a theoretical and empirical legal study this research is financed
by the erc research council
Online Dispute Resolution - Research Papers Collections 2020-10-12 this
report assesses the use of online dispute resolution odr in latvia it
looks at the country s efforts to modernise its justice system and
develop dispute resolution mechanisms identifies areas for improvement
in line with the oecd odr framework and provides examples of the
application of odr in other countries
How to Negotiate Like a Pro 2006-06 individuals groups and organizations
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have solely relied on the court system to resolve disputes for quite a
long time on the contrary many people today are able solve their
disagreements successfully without involving the courts mechanisms
through which disputes are resolved outside the court system are known
as alternative dispute resolutions in order to make alternative dispute
resolutions less expensive and more efficient modern technologies can be
integrated into the dispute resolution process this book specifically
focuses on online arbitration procedures as one of the methods of
alternative dispute resolutions whenever they encounter disagreements in
transactions business to business b2b organizations prefer online
arbitration also known as electronic arbitration hereto referred to as
online arbitration to other mechanisms of resolving disputes to come
into agreements this is because online arbitration allows those involved
in the dispute to choose a professional they both trust to help solve
their disagreement while at the same time ensuring that all the
necessary procedures are followed to the latter moreover disputes that
arise from business to business transactions are often resolved faster
and parties easily get access to relevant documents from their locations
and at any time whenever online arbitration is used to resolve disputes
currently no legal framework exists to help guide online arbitration
procedures for this reason rules that have traditionally governed
commercial arbitration are applied in arbitrations that are conducted
online although the existing rules for conventional commercial
adjudication outlines rules that also take care of the online version
online arbitration requires rules that are specifically designed for it
due to its unique features a legal framework for online arbitration must
specify how technology will be used in the dispute resolution process
how performance of notifications will be carried out and how
acknowledgement of receipt will be granted furthermore it should state
the obligation of the parties to maintain high ethical standards during
the dispute resolution process and allow parties to freely select the
most appropriate extra judicial mechanisms for faster and easier
enforcement of the proposed ruling
Consumer Online Dispute Resolution Pathways in Europe 2022-11-18 this
volume presents some of the findings from a project on various aspects
of alternative dispute resolution adr including conciliation mediation
and arbitration to study the discursive practices of adr today an
international initiative has been undertaken by a group of specialists
in discourse analysis law and arbitration from more than twenty
countries the chapters in this volume draw on discourse based data
narrative documentary and interactional to investigate the extent to
which the integrity of adr principles is maintained in practice and to
what extent there is an increasing level of influence from litigative
processes and procedures the primary evidence for such practices comes
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from textual and discourse based studies ethnographic observations and
narratives of experience on the part of experts in the field as well as
on the part of some of the major corporate stakeholders drawn from
commercial sectors
Developing Effective Online Dispute Resolution in Latvia 2024-01-11 the
newest phenomenon in the field of online dispute resolution odr is the
emergence of online courts holding great promise for end users of the
justice system online courts can expand access to remedies improve
efficiency and lead to greater fairness and even cost savings
nonetheless there is a danger that the rush to digitization will
compromise due process or the need for careful re design of judicial
procedures this book focusing on ethical issues and key implementation
topics is the first to provide a comprehensive template for how online
courts should be designed the author is well known for his contributions
to the development of the odr movement in this book he describes and
analyzes features of online courts such as the following how to use
technologies such as predictive analytics and artificial intelligence ai
for judicial tasks how to approach the potential for international
standardization how to plan for cooperation rather than competition with
private odr platforms and how to avoid the mistakes of the earliest
online courts throughout the author stresses the need for developing
open odr standards schemes and specifications for open source software
with its detailed first hand information about which online courts have
succeeded and why and its authoritative predictions regarding future
trends this book will serve as the go to information and education
source for judges and administrators as well as for lawyers public
officials and platform designers worldwide
ADR through Online Arbitration - The Future of Justice 2018-10 for over
twenty five years author mary greenwood has been resolving disputes in
her professional career as an attorney mediator human resources director
union negotiator and labor arbitrator her book how to negotiate like a
pro which has won six book awards was based on her experience as a union
negotiator the sequel how to mediate like a pro is based on her
experience as a mediator in over 7000 cases greenwood noticed that there
were certain rules or characteristics of the cases that settled that
were not present in the cases that did not settle among those rules you
will find the following be a devil s advocate you can mediate with a
lunatic everyone makes mistakes let the parties tell their story know
when to fold greenwood lists each rule and script and offers a concise
explanation on how and when to use it in mediation how to mediate like a
pro presents strategies and practical tips for the mediation process it
will give you insight on how to deal with difficult parties how to break
an impasse and how to close the deal after you read this book you will
be able to mediate like a pro
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Online Dispute Resolution 2010 in its first edition global trends in
mediation was the first book to concentrate on mediation from a
comparative perspective reaching beyond the all too familiar anglo
american view and as such has enjoyed wide practical use among
alternative dispute resolution adr practitioners worldwide this new
edition has not only been updated throughout it has also added two new
jurisdictions france and quebec and a very useful comparative table
summarising the salient points from each of the fourteen jurisdictional
chapters each jurisdictional chapter addresses critical structural and
process issues in alternative dispute resolution such as the
institutionalisation of mediation mediation case law and legislation the
range and nature of disputes where mediation is utilised court related
mediation mediation practice standards education training and
accreditation of mediators the role of lawyers in mediation online
dispute resolution and future trends all the contributors are senior
dispute resolution academics or practitioners with vast knowledge and
experience of dispute resolution developments in their countries and
abroad
The Discourses of Dispute Resolution 2019-11 the purchase of this ebook
edition does not entitle you to receive access to the connected ebook on
casebookconnect you will need to purchase a new print book to get access
to the full experience including lifetime access to the online ebook
with highlight annotation and search capabilities plus an outline tool
and other helpful resources mediation the roles of advocate and neutral
fourth edition integrates mediation skills and strategies with theory
ethics and practice applications to teach students about legal mediation
and how to represent clients effectively in the process this book
reflects the experience of its authors who are both professors and
practicing legal mediators with decades of experience teaching and
resolving cases it includes all the coverage of mediation found in
resolving disputes the survey text as well as material on negotiation
and hybrid processes and additional coverage of mediation most important
this book has become a fully video integrated text as they read students
are referred to 65 unique video excerpts embedded in the text and
instantly accessible which show leading mediators applying specific
techniques and strategies to overcome barriers to settlement new to the
fourth edition video unique and diverse video excerpts created expressly
for this book and embedded in the text featuring mediators from the u s
and around the world virtual mediation analysis of the special aspects
of mediating via zoom based on the experiences of professional mediators
grief and loss new material probing deeply into the psychology of loss
and how it affects settlement decisions odr new readings on online
mediation international perspectives and video of international
practitioners based on the authors experience training mediators on five
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continents professors and student will benefit from concise content that
supports an active experiential class without sacrificing the deeper
knowledge expected in a law school course an informal writing style that
presents actual case examples practical advice and thought provoking
questions written for students who will soon become lawyers representing
clients in mediating disputes a practice based approach that helps
students apply concepts including realistic roleplays that facilitate
classroom discussion examples of lawyers taking on roles as informal
mediators giving students models of how to apply mediative skills
immediately in their practice
Designing Online Courts 2008
How to Mediate Like a Pro 2006-01-01
Global Trends in Mediation 2021-09-14
Mediation
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